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 New Research Available on Web Site  
 

Red Gum Resources Limited (ASX: RGX, “Red Gum” or “the “Company”) 
would like to direct investors to the new research prepared on the Company, 
and the propose Australian Travel Group transaction by Wise-owl.com Pty 
Ltd, now available on the Company's web site: www.redgumresources.com. 

 

 

***ENDS*** 

For further information please contact: 

Dr Raymond Shaw, Executive Chairman  + 61 8 8223 1680 

 


